
 

IWA Newsletter - December 2, 2022

Thank you for supporting the IWA Day of Giving!Thank you for supporting the IWA Day of Giving!
from the desk of Mrs. Schmuhl

We are so grateful to the IWA community for supporting the
Day of Giving! Thanks to your generosity, we surpassed our
goal by more than $10,000. With expected company matches,
we anticipate a final total of over $65,000 - truly incredible!

In case you missed it, we were featured on the Diocesan live
stream that day with an awesome video featuring our students,
staff, and Sr. Margaret Taylor.

Click here to visit the Diocesan website and scroll down to the Daily Mass box. In
the search box, type in WeGiveCatholic Morning Show and fast-forward to the 43
minute mark to watch our spotlight.

 
CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio
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Redesigning the Sean T. Bush Technology CenterRedesigning the Sean T. Bush Technology Center

Eighth grade students in Mrs. Micheli's technology class have been working
through the design cycle as they were tasked with redesigning the computer lab
to make the space efficient, effective, and aesthetically pleasing. They created
both 2-D and 3-D designs with Tinkercad. Ideas were presented to local
architects who will provide feedback to our students.



2nd Annual Career Day Success!2nd Annual Career Day Success!

Thank you so much to all of the parents, alumni, and community partners that
helped make our 2nd Annual Career Day a huge success! Students in grades 4-8
generated a "want" list of which careers were of most interest to them. From
there, we were able to secure presenters so that each student heard from three
speakers. A big shout-out to Mrs. Anne Hribar, our STEAM Building Leader, for
organizing this event and going above and beyond to expose our students to
future potential career opportunities.

The following people presented:

Julianna Pavicic * Sandra Hong Jennifer Perry

Stephan Whitaker Mayor Marie Gallo,
Parma Heights

Tony Vacanti

Katie Brennan* MichelleTogliatti Ed Michalski

Connie Georgalis Ron Skingle Aanchal Sabarwal

Detective TJ Powell Jeffrey Grusenmeyer
Chief Steve Scharschmidt

Parma Heights

Parma Heights
Fire Department

Bryant Schaefer April Sauer

Meagan Masavage Dr. Azlin Biaggi Rachelle Waggoner

 



KINDER PREP & KINDERGARTEN PREVIEW NIGHTKINDER PREP & KINDERGARTEN PREVIEW NIGHT
Tuesday, December 13, from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. at IWA

Are you interested in enrolling your
child in IWA's Kinder Prep or
Kindergarten program? Then
please join us on Tuesday,
December 13, from 5:30 to 7:00
p.m. at IWA for our Kinder Prep &
Kindergarten Preview Night!

Students will engage in Christmas
activities in the classrooms, while
parents will have an opportunity to
see the classroom spaces and meet
the teachers and administration.

This event is open to both current
and prospective families! Click on
the button below to register. Contact

Heather Schmuhl, Director of Admissions & Advancement, with any questions!

RegisterRegister
here!here!

STUDENT CLUBS
The annual Student Council Candy Gram saleThe annual Student Council Candy Gram sale will begin soon!
Pre-orders with a paper order form will begin on Wednesday,
December 7th for grades KP-3, while in-person sales will begin on
Monday, December 12th for grades 4-8. 

Drama Club Crew MeetingDrama Club Crew Meeting
All students in grades 4-8 that are interested in signing
up for Drama Club crew, please plan on attending a
meeting on Monday, Dec. 5th from 2:45-3:30Monday, Dec. 5th from 2:45-3:30 to learn
about potential opportunities. This meeting will take
place at Saint Joseph Hall!

If your child is unable to attend, please contact Ms. Cuevas at
kcuevas@incarnatewordacademy.org

PTSU UPCOMING EVENTSPTSU UPCOMING EVENTS

No December Meeting!

Due to many seasonal events in December, the IWA PTSU meeting will not be
held this month. There will be updated notes from IWA Admin and PTSU

mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://forms.gle/1j1oJEFTcJJJDPC56


Committee Members that will be shared via email on Wednesday, December 14,
2022. For updates, please check your email.

​Our next meeting will be held on 1/11/2023. We hope to see you there! The IWA
PTSU officers wish everyone a happy, healthy, and blessed holiday season.

The Santa Secret Shop is Next Week!

The Santa Secret Shop is next week, and the
elves are busy at work preparing the workshop
for the students! This week, a letter and cash
envelope was sent home with your child. This
year we will only be accepting CASH for all
the workshop gifts and raffle basket tickets
Please plan accordingly!

In the handout, you will also see the Homeroom
schedule of assigned shopping blocks. If your
child is absent, there will be a makeup time on
Friday, December 9, from 8-9:30 a.m. The LIVE
raffle basket drawing will be at 10 a.m. on

Friday, December 9

We’re still looking for a few more volunteers for the Tuesday afternoon shifts,
Thursday morning and afternoon, as well as the Friday morning shift. You can
sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caea92da4f9c07-
volunteers.

Last thing, a big THANK YOU to all the parents and grandparents who
contributed to the raffle baskets. We can't wait for the kids to see them! Also, a
big shout out to the parent homeroom reps for coordinating the baskets!

If you have any questions, please click here to email Alicia Kelly.

Click here for the Santa Shop Volunteer Sign
Up!

The Giving Tree: More tags on the way!

The PTSU Giving Trees are on display in the school's Main
Entrance and Prep Academy entrances! Please take a tag
and return it to school, unwrapped, with the tag attached.
Items are due back to school by Friday, December 16.

All tags have been taken from both trees, so more tags will
be arriving next week!

Donations will benefit the Berea Animal Rescue Fund and The Malachi Center.

IWA SKI CLUB NEWSIWA SKI CLUB NEWS

http://goog_182993919/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caea92da4f9c07-volunteers
mailto:bakelly0719@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caea92da4f9c07-volunteers


We are hoping to bring the ski club back to IWA! The price
for the club is $280 which includes: ski lesson, lift passes,
and ski rental. Additionally, there will be transportation
costs. Price per student will depend on interest.Price per student will depend on interest.

​If we have a full bus, the price will be about $355 total per
student, including transportation. If your child is a first time
skier in Grades 3 or 4, a parent must be present. This club
will take place Tuesdays (1/10, 1/17, 1/24, 1/31, 2/7) at
Boston Mills. All students would be required to take the bus from IWA to Boston
Mills. Click on the button below to complete a ski club interest form.

Click here to complete a ski club interest
form!

OSLN STICKER DESIGN CHALLENGE
For students in grades K-8

Attention all K-8 students! Consider
participated in the #STEMsecuresOhio
Sticker Design Contest! The entry form is
found below, along with more details for this
OSLN (Ohio STEM Learning Network) statewide challenge. There are grade
band levels for this contest and students may select a theme from: cybersecurity,
environmental/conservation security, energy security, health security,
shelter/disaster security. Entries must be uploaded by December 9, 2022. What a
creative way to tap into your creativity - good luck!

Questions? Contact Mrs. Hribar at ahribar@incarnatewordacademy.org.

Click here for the OSLN Sticker Design Challenge Entry
Form!

MATH CAMPS AT BALDWIN WALLACEMATH CAMPS AT BALDWIN WALLACE
For students in Grades K-6

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4HQMWrZbfzoEXdp5NyB7oyXOoQ_jPPo_ez9hHI4O7Gtby9g/viewform
https://osln.org/how-we-help/classroom-opportunities/statewide-design-challenge/sticker-design-contest/
mailto:ahribar@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://osln.org/how-we-help/classroom-opportunities/statewide-design-challenge/sticker-design-contest/


Click here to
register!

IWA SPIRIT WEARIWA SPIRIT WEAR

In the event you missed the large online shop but are still in need of a hoodie or
sweatpants for gym class the online store is open.  Please note that there is a
shipping fee as all items will be shipped directly to your home. Click the button
below to begin your order!

Click here to
shop!

 
SISTERS' RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE NOW!SISTERS' RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE NOW!
*Please note that tickets cannot be paid for on Digital Academy. Checks are to be

made payable to the Sisters of the Incarnate Word.*

https://campscui.active.com/orgs/STEMCommunityPrograms?&e4q=2df065b9-7ebf-49aa-bee1-1b1b30b86802&e4p=d519e649-9399-4662-8975-d99ab29d0ce0&e4ts=1669994410&e4c=active&e4e=snlvcmpscui00001load&e4rt=Safetynet&e4h=2b53451597f20cd720eb153506dbae7a#/selectSessions/3248743
https://iwaschoolstore23.itemorder.com/shop/home/


Annual Raffle tickets were sent home with the youngest/only child in each family
on Thursday, November 17, in a green envelope. Please note that only Pre-K
students with older siblings at IWA received the ticket envelope. Each family is
required to sell $100 worth of raffle tickets. Funds raised will be used to transition
convent space on the second floor for use by IWA students, faculty and staff. The
highest ticket selling family will receive $500! Extra tickets are available in the
Attendance Office. 

Questions? Please contact Sharron in the Sisters' Development Office at
(440)886-6440 ext. 415 or at siwdevelopment@yahoo.com.

UNITY CATHOLIC FEDERAL CREDIT UNION
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY
Unity Catholic Federal Credit Union is now accepting applications for the James
E. Flynn Memorial Scholarship. Please click on the picture below for more
information and to apply! The deadline is December 31, 2022.

http://siwdevelopment@yahoo.com


STUDENT EXTENDED VACATION FORM
If your student will be absent for longer than three days, we
kindly ask that you complete the Extended Absence
Notification Form.

While we understand how important family time is, this form
allows the teacher(s) the opportunity to prepare any missed
work and it also notifies the attendance office of the
extended absence. 

When completing this form, we ask that you turn it in to theturn it in to the
homeroom teacher at least 2 weeks prior to the scheduledhomeroom teacher at least 2 weeks prior to the scheduled
absenceabsence. Thank you for your partnership!

Click here for the Extended Absence FormClick here for the Extended Absence Form

 
PART-TIME FOOD PREP POSITION AVAILABLEPART-TIME FOOD PREP POSITION AVAILABLE

We are excited to share that a new lunch program will be coming to IWA

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/fb364cec-58c4-44fa-aff2-f93a883bb1e5.pdf?rdr=true


soon! This will offer our students the opportunity to purchase a hot lunch every
day. If you or someone you know is interested in working part-time as a food prep
staff member, contact Mrs. Congelio at scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
for more details. 

 
IWA ALUMNI NEWSIWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please take a
moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch
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